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Message from Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 
 
This week we are having the Friday News on a 
Thursday, mainly so that we can remind families that 
the FOBS Christmas Fair will be taking place on Friday 
1st  December from 5.00pm to 7.00pm in the School 
Hall.  

There are lots of stalls, including ‘enterprise’ stalls 
that children have been involved in organising;  
Ladybird Class have joined up with Butterfly Class for 
their ‘Lollipop Game’, Hedgehog Class are running a 
‘Gingerbread House Game’, Rabbits will be running a 
‘Hook a Candy Cane’ stall, with Badger Class running a 
‘Snow Ball Bounce, Fox Class a ‘Guess the name of the 
Reindeer’ and Owl Class ‘Match the Card’. 

I also have it on good authority that a certain 
someone from the North Pole will be visiting the 
school!   
 
Refreshments will be available at the event.  This 
year’s wonderful Prize Hampers will also be raffled 
off.   Please do come along, help support our 
wonderful FOBS and raise all important funds for the 
school at the same time. 
 
Did you know that the school now has two life-saving 
Defibrillators on site?  One is situated in the main 
reception area, with the other in the Kitchen Staff 
cloakroom at the KS2 end of the corridor.  Both 
devices are registered with ‘The Circuit’ should they 
be needed in an emergency during school time.  
 
This week both Mrs Askew and Miss Harrison have 
been getting ‘festive ready’ in both Breakfast and 
After School Club.  Next week at After School Club 
there will be opportunities for children to get creative 
with some very special Christmas crafting activities.  
The following week, from the 11th to the 15th 
December there will be ‘special’ breakfasts on offer at 
Breakfast Club as well as the usual options.  Sessions 
at both Breakfast and After School Club can be 
booked directly via the School Gateway App 
(https://schoolgateway.co.uk/). 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, information will be 
sent home to parents/carers of children in Reception 
through to Year 6 about an opportunity to exchange a 
‘Golden Ticket’ for a FREE session at After School 

Club…… remember to keep checking book bags so 
that you do not miss out! 
 
The Viking Workshop which took place at school on 
Monday 27th November was enjoyed by everyone 
involved.  At one point a battle reenactment  was 
taking place in our School Hall!  Please be reassured 
no children or members of staff were injured!  Photos 
from the day are both on Facebook and our school 
website.  Thank you to Mrs Coyle for all her hard-work 
organising this opportunity for children.  
 
Also, this week, it was lovely to see so many 
parents/carers coming into school and joining children 
in classrooms for their ‘Stay and Learn’ sessions.  
Parents/carers of children in Hedgehog Class are 
invited to join children next week from 2.30pm to 
3.30pm on Wednesday 6th December.   

With the arrival of December, our festive calendar 
very quickly starts to fill up.  Following on from my 
earlier letter outlining dates and times for various 
activities, I can now confirm that a Carol Service 
involving children in Year 1 through to Year 6 will be 
taking place at Bentham Auction Mart on Thursday 
14th December starting at 2.00pm until approx. 
2.45pm. Everyone is welcome to come along and join 
in with this lovely service.  Please wear warm clothing!  
Children will walk to and from the event with school 
staff and parents/carers should collect children from 
school at 3.30pm in the usual way. 
 
Unfortunately, earlier in November, the County Cross 
Country Finals were cancelled due to bad weather.  
We have now received confirmation that this event 
has been re-scheduled for Tuesday 12th March 2024.   
Further details will be sent home to qualifying 
children nearer the time. 
 
We have also received confirmation that our year 5/6 
Girl’s Football squad will be taking part in the North 
Craven Football Finals at Sandylands School in Skipton 
on the 11th December.  Again more information has 
been sent home to the relevant children. 
 
Next week, on Monday,  our School Post Box officially 
opens marking the start of our in-house Christmas 
Card delivery service!   

https://schoolgateway.co.uk/
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On Wednesday 6th, it is the long-awaited trip to ‘Jack 
and the Beanstalk’ for children in Years 1-6.  On the 
day of the visit can parents/carers please ensure that 
children arrive at school in plenty of time, and by no 
later than 8.30am. Children should be wearing their 
smart school uniform bringing with them a 
waterproof coat and a healthy snack in their pocket!  
Children will be provided with a special treat whilst at 
the theatre, which will include a drink but children 
may want an additional snack as well.  Due to the start 
and end time of the performance, children will be 
taking a later than normal lunch when they return to 
school.  If you have not already done so, can 
parents/carers please consider making a voluntary 
contribution of £13.00 towards the cost of this visit via 
Parentpay?  Thank you. 
 
Finally, as a school we are already planning ahead and 
starting to think about the new Spring Term!  We have 
lots of exciting opportunities planned for children, 
including an After School Sports Club for children in 
Years 3,4,5 and 6 in addition to our Kanga Sports club.  
Please look out for more information being sent 
home. 
 
Have a lovely weekend…will we see some snow! 

Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 

Next Week: 
 
Monday 4th December 2023 
Fish Star (Salmon) 
Crunchy Topped Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 
 
School Post Box Opens  
3.30pm to 4.30pm Art Club (4/5) 
 
Tuesday 5th December 2023 
Chicken and Tomato Pasta 
Seasonal Vegetable Hot Pot 
Jacket Potato 
 
AM : PE with Kanga Sports : Badger/Fox/Owl 
PM : PE with Kanga Sports : Rabbit/Hedgehog 
 
3.30pm KANGA Sports After School Club : Invited 
Children (4/6) – KS1 
 

 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 
Sausages and Yorkshire Pudding 
Veggie Sausage and Yorkshire Pudding 
Jacket Potato 
 
8.30am Jack and The Beanstalk (Yrs 1 to 6) 
 
2.30pm Stay and Learn (Hedgehog Class) 
 
3.30pm Lantern Workshop (2/3) Invited Children 
 
Thursday 7th December 2023  
Chicken Korma 
Veggie Korma  
Jacket Potato 
 
10.00am Keyboard Lessons (NYC Music Service) 
 
3.30pm to 5.00pm Christmas Crafts 
 
Friday 8th December 2023 
Fun Day Friday : all children invited to join in with a 
school lunch 
Pizza 
BBQ Quorn Wrap 
Jacket Potato 
 
9.30am to 11.00am : BABY AND TODDLER GROUP in 
the School Hall 
 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly (NO PARENTS/CARERS) 
 
PM : Christmas Nativity Dress Rehearsal watched by 
the rest of the school, no parents/carers please (Years 
1,2 and 3) 
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Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 

 

 

 


